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State of Israel 
Ministry of Justice 

 
Department of Counseling and Legislation (Counseling) 

Jerusalem: 11 Shvat, 5775 

21 January, 2016 

Our file: 803-04-2015-003211 

Citation: 803-99-2015-1021170 

 
 
To 
Adv. Anat Gonen 
Legal Department Coordinator 
HaMoked: Center for the Defence of the Individual 
By fax: 02-6276317 
 
 
Dear Ms., 
 

re.: Employing measures against relatives of perpetrators of attacks 
ref.: your letters to the Attorney General from 24.11.15 (yours 31250)  

and from 25.11.15 (yours 37230) 
 
The above referenced letters were transferred to me for handling, and I hereby reply as 
follows – 
  
In your letters, you ask for the Attorney General’s intervention regarding measures which 
according to reports in the media are being considered by the government against relatives 
of perpetrators of attacks – ban of departure abroad and deportation to the Gaza Strip. 
 
As far as we know, at this stage there is no intention to take such steps.  
I apologize for the delay in responding.   
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

[signed] 

Adv. Anat Assif  

Security Cluster Head 

Department of Counseling and Legislation (Counseling)  

 

 

CC: Attorney General’s Office 

       Deputy Attorney General (Counseling) 

 

 

 

29 Salah a-Din St., P.O.B. 49029, zip code 9149001 
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